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~ HEADQUARTER& 
UNITED STATES AIR F'DRCE SECURITY SERVICE 

BRDDKB AIR F"DRCE BABE, TEXAS 

Kr. William F. Friedman 
Armed Forces Securit~ Agency 
3801 Bebraska Avenue, N.W., 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

27 March 1951 

I want to take this opportunity to extend my warm appreciation 
for the interesting and enlightening lectures which you gave to ffI¥ 
Opera ti ans people on the 14th am 15th of this lmnth. 

As you well know, there frequently is a nDrale problem with 
people in our business who work in a restricted an~ confined 
envi.i:·onment and are not fully aware of the "tean" cir which they 
are a part, nor or the importance and potential ot their business. 
Your talks have been or immeasurable T/alUe in relieving this 
situation. 

I hope we may have the opportunity to hear your talks again 
in the not too distant f\lture, possibly sane time next autU!!!ll. 

Again, let me extend my sincere thanks for your ti::ie am 
efforts. 

Sincerely' yours, 

ORVILLE LAIRD 
Colonel, USAF 
Director ot Operations 
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